
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

November 9, 2012 
  

 
 

NOTICE OF STREET CLOSURE  
 END OF CLARK STREET AT BROADWAY  

November 13 and 14 
 
The City’s contractor, D’Allesandro Corp., will be constructing a new raised crosswalk across 
Clark Street, along the south side of Broadway Street.  On Tuesday, November 13th & 
Wednesday, Nov 14th, the contractor will need to close the end of Clark Street on the south 
side of Broadway (same side as Dunkin Donuts) in order to complete the project.   
 
During this time period, vehicles seeking to access Clark Street from Broadway Street, will be 
detoured to Monroe Street and then to Dickinson Street.  Residents located on Clark Street will 
need to use Dickinson Street to exit. (See detour Map on other side).  
 
Please contact Chris Neil at (617) 349-4825 cneil@cambridgema.gov for information or 
assistance during this project, including if you have any special need or disability that requires a 
special accommodation.   
 
Thank you in advance for your patience and understanding during this construction.  We hope 
you enjoy these improvements once they are completed. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Chris Neil 
Community Relations Manager 
Cambridge Department of Public Works  
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